
Constellation 

December 14, 2022 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Subject: 

RE. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-18 
NRC Docket No. 50-244 

Annual Commitment Change Notification 

James D. Blankenship 
Site Vice President 
R.E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant 
1503 Lake Rd . 
Ontario, NY 14519 
315-791-5205 Office 
James,blankenship@constellation .com 
www.constellation .com 

As required by NEI 99-04, "Guidelines for Managing NRC Commitments," as endorsed by 
SECY-00-0045, "Acceptance of NEI 99-04, 'Guidelines for Managing NRC Commitments,' " 
Ginna submits this notification of commitment changes. 

For the period January 2022 through December 2022, Ginna had no NRC commitment 
changes. 

No approval or action is expected. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Chris 
Bradshaw at (315) 791 -3246. 

There are no new regulatory commitments contained in this letter. 

Respectfully, 

cc: NRC Regional Administrator, Region 1 
NRC Project Manager, Ginna 
NRC Resident Inspector, Ginna 


